
                                    Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

July 26, 2021 
 

 
 
MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER:  Joseph Szczesny 
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE:  (202) 418-2724 
APPLICATION STATUS:  (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE:  (202) 418-1410 
HOME PAGE:  www.fcc.gov/media/radio/audio-division                                                                                      MAIL STOP: 1800B2  
 INTERNET ADDRESS:  Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov 

Nancy A. Epperson, President 

Delmarva Educational Association 

3780 Will Scarlet Road 

Winston-Salem, NC 27104 

 

Re:  Delmarva Educational Association (DEA) 

WKOX(AM), Everett, MA 

Facility Identification Number: 53964 

Construction Permit: BP-20201112AAB  

      Program Test Authority (PTA) 

      License application: BL-20210712AAH 

 

Dear Ms. Epperson: 

 

This letter is in reference to the request for PTA filed by DEA on July 12, 2021, included 

with the FCC Form 302 license application BL-20210712AAH that was filed to cover 

Construction Permit BP-20201112AAB.  

 

Accordingly, authority is granted to DEA to commence limited program tests for station 

WKOX(AM) in accordance with Section 73.1620 of the Commission's Rules and Construction 

Permit BP-20201112AAB to operate on 1430 kHz with a daytime power of 2.5 kW, a nighttime 

power of 0.026 kW, a daytime current of 7.1 amperes, and a nighttime current of 0.72 amperes, 

and a measured resistance of 50 ohms.  This authority expires on October 26, 2021. 

 

                                                             Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        Son Nguyen 

                                                             Supervisory Engineer 

                                                             Audio Division 

                                                             Media Bureau  

 

cc: Kurt Gorman, Phasetek Inc. (via e-mail only)  

      Davina S. Sashkin, Esq., BH LLP (via e-mail only) 

mailto:Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov

